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The NRO has a new website called NROjr.gov. This new website is designed to engage young 
children in the wonders of science, math and space in a fun and interactive manner. NROjr.gov 
contains four categories of activities: Art, Music, Stories and Games. For more information, 
contact the NRO Office of Corporate Communications at (703) 808-1015. 

http://www.nrojr.gov 
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